
REMINDERS

 Second Hand Uniforms - Donate your preloved uniform for us to on-sell.  
Please drop off at the school office.

We encourage you to contact us with your thoughts & suggestions any time at 
stthomasschoolpta@gmail.com and don’t forget to Like us on Facebook!

Facebook/StThomasSchoolPTA

Why not consider joining the PTA in 2025?  It’s fun, rewarding and most of all, benefits the school and our Tamariki. 
Contact us on the email below or come along to our next monthly meeting to find out what we do.  Next meeting TBC, in 
the school Staffroom.
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WATCH OUT FOR UPCOMING EVENTS IN TERM 1

 Second-hand Uniform Sales – Monday 3rd February under tree by office

 School Picnic – Friday 21st February on the school field, 4.30pm-7pm

 Ice block Sales – Every Friday under the tree by the office. 2.50pm-3.15pm

 
 

Thank you from the PTA

We wish to thank our St Thomas’s School community for all your support 
with our fundraising efforts this year. We could not have done this without 
you.  

A few things before we head off on our holidays….

If you've ordered hams and turkeys, these can be collected from St Johns 
Butcher today and next week (Tuesday to Saturday).

Our second-hand uniform sale will be on Monday 3rd February 9-10am 
(meet the teacher day). If you have uniform to donate, please drop these in 
the box outside the office this Monday 16th December between 9am and 
1pm.

Save the date!... Join us for our school picnic on Friday 21st February. This 
will be a fun-filled night for all to catch up after the holiday break.

We wish you all a safe, relaxing and fun-filled summer holidays! See you in 
2025!     
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